
I am shocked that you, as my representatives, are trying to pass legislation that limits   my first 

amendment rights.  Can you look in the mirror and tell yourself that you are truly trying to quell violence 

when you know very well that what you are doing is silencing the voices of those you would rather not 

hear?  Please open your ears to the voices of your constituents being treated unjustly who need to 

peacefully protest. 


